Public Meeting 

Tuesday, July 16th 6:30 P.M. 


1227 Broadway, Village Hall, Centertown, MO  

  


Working with Mid-Missouri Regional Planning Commission on the Village’s Strengths, Weakness, Opportunities, and Challenges. The first part of our Comprehensive plan. 

  
Centertown is beginning the process of creating a comprehensive plan for the community with the assistance of the Mid-Missouri Regional Planning Commission.  The comprehensive plan will look at all aspects of the city, including: current and future land use, transportation, utilities, parks and more.
The comprehensive planning process helps communities prioritize local needs. Comprehensive plans are an excellent resource to have in place for communities in search of grant funding to help move projects forward.  They are also required by state law for any communities that adopt planning and zoning ordinances.
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